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Greetings to each of you! I hope that this letter finds you all well and at 

peace. This letter is being written to inform you that I have decided to 

resign from my position as a Commissioner for Northwest Pasadena 

program. I have enjoyed my two years working with all of the 

commissioners and the city staff. 

The spirit and compassion shown by staff, developers, field experts, 

commissioners, Pasadena residents and many others; as we have discussed 

and studied the challenges faced by this city and the state in general, has 

been both depressing and energizing. Seldom a boring moment! 

As you know my passion is for Education and I find that it is time for me 

to focus my energy in making an effort toward insuring equity in education, 

for all students. This may require additional education on my part, as well. 

I wish the best to commission and all the hard working people who work to 

help make Pasadena the model city it can be. 

Sincerely, 

Rosemar9  " ~ a l i b a "  CDYY 


